
 
 

 

 
 

 

 New Richmond Community Library & Residences  
 Construction Update: 2/25/2025 

 
 

February has brought many visual changes to the project. The townhome building has a roof and windows, and 
mechanical, electrical, and plumbing trades are starting rough-in. Framing of the second level of the mixed-use building is 
nearing completion. Canopies are staking shape with a majority of the structural steel in place for the steel stud framing 
crew to infill with studs and wall sheathing. Brick veneer work will begin soon.  

          

          



 

    

   
 

A few work days were lost in February due to snow and some frigid cold temperatures, but the weather forecast the week 
of February 24-28 looks favorable with temperatures in the 40s.  
 

 
 

LEASING INFORMATION – ARCHWAY RESIDENCES 
   Three Sixty Real Estate Solutions is now entering into leases for Archway    
   Residences! For more information, including amenities, floor plans, and  
   price information, please visit https://archway.threesixty.bz/ or 715-533-9203.   
 

QUESTIONS 
Thanks for your interest in this exciting community project! If you have 
questions or would like more information, please contact City Administrator 
Noah Wiedenfeld at 715-246-4268 at nwiedenfeld@newrichmondwi.gov. 
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